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August 27, 2018 

The MPCA's online list of registered SSTS Sewage Tanks will be modified to show the tanks are 

authorized for multiple applications. This change may take some time to implement due to the quantity 

of tanks registered and the time needed for manufacturers to request the change. The goal would be to 

finish the changes by the end of the year and have this new registration list available by April 2019. 

In the interim, the MPCA will advise LG Us and SSTS licensed professionals to contact tank manufacturers 

and verify tanks are identical before authorizing their use if different from how the tank is labeled. 

Please contact me at 507-206-2603 or corey.hower@state.mn.us if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
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Corey J. Hower 

Engineer 

Municipal Division 
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Enclosures: SSTS existing registered sewage tank modification form


